
 
 
 
 

Sustainability Board Vacancies 
 
The Sustainability Board has three (3) upcoming vacancies for voluntary 
positions to serve two-year terms ending in 2026. The Sustainability Board 
consists of five voting members and one alternate member, appointed by the 
mayor, to support implementation of the Edgewater Sustainability Plan. 
  
Members appointed to the Edgewater Sustainability Board advise the City 
Council and Mayor on all matters concerning Sustainability within the City. 
Board members may serve as category leads to support city projects and 
provide policy recommendations related to Edgewater’s Land and Water, 
Waste and Materials, Energy, and Social Vibrancy sustainability goals. 
Members may also represent the Edgewater Sustainability program at city 
events, networking opportunities, and more. 
   
For more information on the Edgewater Sustainability program and 
Sustainability Plan, visit www.edgewaterco.gov/living-here/sustainability.  
 
The Sustainability Board meets every 4th Tuesday of the month from 6-8pm. 
Meetings are held in person at the Edgewater Civic Center with a virtual 
option.  
 
Applications are available online at www.edgewaterco.gov/your-
government/boards-commissions/sustainability-board or from the City Clerk 
by emailing cityclerk@edgewaterco.com.  
 
Applications will be reviewed on a rolling basis, and finalists asked to 
interview at the January 2024 Sustainability Board meeting on 
Tuesday, January 23, 2024, at 6:00 PM. Applications can be emailed to 
lpedroza@edgewaterco.com. 
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